
Attention: Some or all of the material attached to this liaison statement may be subject to ITU copyright. In such a case this will be 

indicated in the individual document.  

Such a copyright does not prevent the use of the material for its intended purpose, but it prevents the reproduction of all or part of it in a 

publication without the authorization of ITU. 

 

 

INTERNATIONAL TELECOMMUNICATION UNION COM 15 – LS 283 – E 

TELECOMMUNICATION 

STANDARDIZATION SECTOR 

STUDY PERIOD 2009-2012 

 

English only 

Original: English 

Question(s): 14/15 Geneva, 14-25 February 2011 

LIAISON STATEMENT 

Source: ITU-T Study Group 15 

Title: Response to Comments on the Updated draft Recommendation ITU-T G.8151 [Ref 

045.04] 

LIAISON STATEMENT 

For action to: - 

For comment to: - 

For information to: IETF MPLS WG 

Approval: Agreed to at Study Group 15 meeting (Geneva, 14-25 February 2011) 

Deadline: - 

Contact: Hing-Kam Lam 

Alcatel-Lucent 

USA 

Tel: +1 908 582 0672 

Fax: +1 908 582 1124 

Email: Kam.Lam@alcatel-lucent.com 
 

Thank you for your liaison titled “Response to Updated draft Recommendation G.8151 [Ref 

045.03]”, which provides your review comments on draft G.8151 Revision.  

Q14/15 thanks your comments regarding the IP-based MEG-ID and MEP_ID and MEL. Q14/15 

will take these comments into consideration when updating the draft Recommendation.  

No newer version of draft G.8151 was produced from this SG15 plenary meeting. 
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